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Mark your calendars! 

→ If testing with SAC, students 

must schedule 7 days in 

advance 

→ If testing with SAC, students 

must schedule their finals by 

April 15th 
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To increase faculty engagement with and knowledge of 

the Student Accessibility Center, newsletters will be 

sent out twice a semester to keep you up to date on 

SAC initiatives and important dates and information. 

LUC Student Accessibility Center  

Email: sac@luc.edu and sactesting@luc.edu  

Phone: 773-508-3700  

Sullivan Center, Suite 117 6339 N. Sheridan Road Chicago, IL 60660  

Helpful Links:  

Login to Accommodate: https://luc-accommodate.symplicity.com/ 

Testing information: https://www.luc.edu/sac/faculty/

testingandfinalexamaccommodations/ 

CARE referral (for concerns relating to a student working through 

personal crises/situations that may interfere with their education): 

https://cm.maxient.com/reportingform.php?

LoyolaUnivChicago&layout_id=2 

Academic Concerns Referral (for concerns relating to student at-

tendance, coursework, and performance): https://cm.maxient.com/

reportingform.php?LoyolaUnivChicago&layout_id=3 

Behavioral Concerns Team (BCT) referral (form concerns relating to 

worrisome behavior that presents a possible threat to the safety or 

well-being of oneself or others): https://cm.maxient.com/

reportingform.php?LoyolaUnivChicago&layout_id=1 

Avoiding Ableism in Your Classroom 
In this section we want to highlight ways that you can avoid ableism in your classroom. As a starting 

point we recommend that you review this helpful article: https://www.rev.com/blog/speech-to-text-

accessibility/avoid-ableism-speaking-about-disabilities 

 

We would also like to share some helpful reminders based on some frequently asked questions to 

our office. 

→ Be assured that approved accommodations were deemed appropriate after reviewing medical  

documentation and meeting with the student. 

→ When in doubt, reach out. We are available by phone, email and in person to provide guidance to 

faculty on how we can better support our students. 

→ Students are not obligated to share the nature of their disability with faculty. 


